

Jon Vincent
Principal and Chief Executive
Glasgow Clyde College

Public Audit Committee
Room T3.60
The Scottish Parliament
EDINBURGH
EH99 1SP

Direct Tel: (0131) 348 5186

Email:

publicaudit.committee@parliament.scot

5 March 2024

Dear Mr Vincent,

By email only

## Scotland's colleges 2023

Thank you for your email of 23 January 2024 in which you provide a response to a question I asked the Director-General Education and Justice at the Public Audit Committee during the meeting on <a href="https://doi.org/10.2024/11.2024/">11 January 2024</a> regarding the number of students attending Glasgow Clyde College and its legacy colleges.

Thank you for confirming that Anniesland, Cardonald and Langside Colleges educated around 20,500 students prior to their merger to Glasgow Clyde College in 2012/13, and that in 2022/23 Glasgow Clyde College recorded a total of approximately 18,500 students. I also thank you for providing an explanation for the small decline in these numbers.

I shall arrange to publish a copy of your email and this letter on the Committee's webpage as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Richard Leonard MSP, Convener